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CITY OF UNION CITY  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Fiscal Year 2025 Budget 

 

Notice is hereby given that the proposed budget for the City of Union City, Fiscal Year 2025 

(September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025) shall be submitted to the governing authority and 

available for public inspection beginning August 14, 2024, in the City Clerk’s office from 8:00 to 

5:00 pm. Monday through Friday at City Hall, 5047 Union Street, Union City.  

 

A budget presentation shall be held on the 21st day of August at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, 5047 

Union Street, Union City, before the Mayor and Council of the City of Union City at which time 

the budgets pertaining to the Fiscal Year 2025 (September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025) shall 

be reviewed with City Council. All citizens of Union City are invited to attend. 

 

A public hearing shall be held on the 21st day of August at 7:00 pm at City Hall, 5047 Union 

Street, Union City, before the Mayor and Council of the City of Union City at which time public 

comment pertaining to the Fiscal Year 2025 (September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025) budget 

and millage rate shall be sounded. All citizens of Union City are invited to attend. 

 

A Meeting shall be held on the 28th day of August at 7:30 pm at City Hall, 5047 Union Street, 

Union City, before the Mayor and Council of the City of Union City at which time the Fiscal Year 

2025 (September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025) budget and millage rate shall be approved and 

the budget ordinance adopted in accordance with O.C.G.A. 36-81-5. All citizens of Union City are 

invited to attend. 

 

 


